

CITY OF EMERYVILLE

MEMORANDUM

DATE: November 3, 2015

TO: Carolyn Lehr, City Manager

FROM: Karen Hemphill, City Clerk

SUBJECT: Resolution Of The City Council Of The City Of Emeryville Appointing

To Serve On The Bicycle/Pedestrian Committee For A Term Effective Immediately And Ending On June 30, 2017 And Amending

The 2015 Roster Of Boards, Commissions, And Committees

Accordingly

RECOMMENDATION

Staff recommends that the City Council consider making an appointment to the Bicycle/Pedestrian Committee (BPAC) for a term effective immediately and ending on June 30, 2017.

BACKGROUND/ANALYSIS

Each year, the City Council appoints community members to serve on a variety of Community Advisory Committees. When the City Council made appointments to BPAC in June 2015, for the terms effective July 1 through June 17, 2017 (BPAC members have 2 year terms), one of the appointments for a Committee member that lives or works in Emeryville was not made due to a lack of applications. Staff continued to conduct outreach to elicit community member applications and an application has been received. Kate Sargent Richards is interested in serving on the Committee and has been attending the Committee as a community member. A copy of her application is attached to this report.

APPROVED AND FORWARDED TO THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF EMERYVILLE:

Carolyn Lehr City Manager

Larolyn achr

Attachments: Application_Richards

Resolution

City Boards, Committees, and Boards Roster Page